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MDCA Tuesday meeting room hire

1 message

Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 27, 2022 at 8:10 PM
To: Mapua Bookings <mapuabookings@gmail.com>
Cc: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>, OurMapua email <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi Anita

The Exec have agreed to move the monthly Exec meeting back to meeting in person.  Could we book the small meeting room for the 4th
Tuesday of the month for the next 6 months ( but not December). From 7pm to 9pm. 

Paul also asked me to ask if you discussed the finishing time of the group that use the Bill Marris room before the MDCA on a Monday.  We are
concerned that if they overrun it reduces our set up time. This is now more of a necessity as we are running a public and zoom meeting.

Many thanks
Aileen 


